
W/B: 15.11.21

Interested in an opportunity? See Miss Hendrie

Are You A Christmas Leaver?

New College Lanarkshire have lots of 

Computing & Digital Technologies courses 

open to those looking to start college THIS 

January! Those who start this course in 

January are given a free piece of ICT 

equipment to help with your studies and 

those who are entitled to EMA will still 

receive this! Interested? See Miss Hendrie 

or your Guidance Teacher to find out more 

about the courses available. 

MEDICINE

The British Medical Association (BMA) have 

recently released a fantastic book for anyone 

considering this career. The “Have You Thought 

About Studying Medicine” provide school pupils 

with the information and support you need. There 

is information provided on the basics of how to 

apply to study medicine, what you will need to do 

and what you need to know if you are thinking of 

applying. This is a fantastic resource for anyone 

in S4 or S5!

Finance

One of the world’s leading finance companies, Zurich, is offering a fantastic opportunity for those 

interested in this career. On Tuesday 23nd November from 5:00pm - 6:00pm Zurich will be hosting 

an Insight to the Financial Services and Insurance Industry Event. You will have the opportunity to 

speak with some of their most senior leaders, take part in some practical hands-on workshops and 

ask your questions directly to key decision makers! This is another way to help make yourself stand 

out from the crowd and find out more about your potential career!

Accounting

One of the country’s biggest professional services and accounting companies are offering you a 

unique chance to gain work experience with them! The interactive online session will give S5 & S6 

students an insight into life at KPMG, as well as information about their audit apprenticeships in 

Aberdeen and Glasgow.


